
NOTICE OF BUDGET PRESENTATION 

Tuesday May 23rd, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. 

 

The Clarke County School District will hold a Budget Presentation on the School Budget for the 

2023-2024 academic year.  All citizens are invited to attend this presentation which will be held 

in the Vernon Payne Meeting Hall, located at 595 Prince Ave, Athens GA 30601 on May 23rd at 

6:00 p.m. Comments will be taken and limited to three minutes per speaker. Anyone who 

wishes to speak may contact Lisa Palmer at palmerli@clarke.k12.ga.us in advance, or sign up at 

the door before the meeting begins.  The proposed FY2024 budget can be reviewed at the 

following website location, https://www.clarke.k12.ga.us/Page/4464 

 

https://www.clarke.k12.ga.us/Page/4464

